
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

May 09, 2016

Attn: John Carvo
Blue Canyon Technologies
#200, 2425 55th St     
Boulder, CO 80301

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear John Carvo,

This refers to application, File No.   0810-EX-PL-2015, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  An
e-mail was sent to you on January 6, 2016, request for additional information. As of May 9, 2016, many
required information is incomplete, OET is unable to process your application. Pursuant to Part 5.67 of
the FCC's Rules, this application for experimental license is hereby dismissed without prejudice. Please
reapply when you have complete all the requests.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     32271

                  Sincerely,

     Nnake Nweke
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


